

SUNDAY MASS

12:30pm

5649 Mount Gilead Road Centreville, VA

Also streamed live on Facebook

YOUTH FAITH FORMATION

1st Sunday of Each Month

class is held during the 12:30pm mass and supplemental materials are made available on the parish website.

FELLOWSHIP SUNDAY

Last Sunday of Each Month

contact a member of the hospitality team if you'd like to bring a treat to share!



THE ALB is the fundamental vestment for any liturgical minister. It covers the body from neck to ankle like a light, close-fitting robe with sleeves. It is white. The vestment takes its name from the Latin word for this color.

When a priest or deacon vests for Mass, he wears an alb beneath his stole and chasuble or dalmatic. If the alb does not conceal his other clothing at the neck, he wears an amice beneath the alb. If the alb is too long, he ties a cincture around it, binding the vestment at his waist.

In the United States, any acolyte, reader, altar server, or other minister at Mass may wear an alb (*General Instruction of the Roman Missal*, 339). If necessary, they would appropriately wear an amice or cincture as well, to cover other clothing or to help the fit of the garment. However, such ministers need not wear an alb; they may wear any dignified clothing.

The white color of the alb calls to mind the baptismal garment, which in turn recalls the color of garments worn by heavenly beings in the New Testament. For example, Jesus appears in white at the transfiguration (Mark 9:3); an angel wears white at the resurrection (Matthew 28:3); two people in white stand near the apostles at the Ascension (Acts 1:10); and in the Book of Revelation, white is worn by beings including those who are proven victorious in life (3:4–5), the 24 elders (4:4), martyrs (6:11), and a huge number standing before the Lamb (7:9,13–14).

Those who wear the alb at the altar on earth number themselves among the blessed who minister at the altar in heaven.







YOUR PASTORAL TEAM

Fr. Julian, Fr. Jason, and Fr. David are honored to walk with you on your journey of faith and to support your spiritual needs.

YOUTH FAITH FORMATION 2025-2026

We are approaching that time of year! Youth Faith Formation is open to children up to age 12 and registration will begin in August and classes begin on October 5th. You can register on the parish website or follow the link that will be shared on social media. If you have a child that will be receiving a sacrament this year (Baptism, First Communion, Confirmation) then participation is required. Classes are held during the 12:30pm mass on the first Sunday of each month. This year there will be no fee to participate.

BACK TO SCHOOL BLESSINGS

We are excited to offer a special Back to School blessing during mass on **August 17th**. All students, teachers, caregivers, administrators, support staff, and anyone embarking on another year of teaching and learning will receive a blessing. Join us for this wonderful opportunity to kick off the new school year!

RERUM NOVARUM ZOOM VIDEOS

Thank you to all who registered for our Adult Faith Formation summer session on Rerum Novarum. The recordings of each session will be made available through a link sent to the email used to register for the sessions. We had 73 registered participants!

ADULT FAITH FORMATION 2025-2026

Given the popularity of the Rerum Novarum registrations, we will be hosting a virtual faith formation study group for the 2025-2026 school year. Look for information on the topic and materials for this opportunity to deepen your understanding of faith through the convenience of online and group conversation. Classes will be held once a month via Zoom from October until May.

FELLOWSHIP SUNDAY

Our next gathering for Fellowship will be after mass on August 31st. This is also the monthly food collection date - so it's an opportunity to support our community's needs by donating a food item to WFCM and celebrate the joys of being part of a parish family. It's a twofold blessing to gather and share. Mark your calendar and join us!

SUNDAY MASS IN THE SUMMER

While you are traveling or taking some much need time to relax, join us online, keep us in prayers, and we will see you soon! Donations can be made online via the parish website or you can schedule recurring donations so you can set it and forget it! While you're gone we are still here and appreciate your support.

FR. JASON'S VACATION

Fr. Jason will be out of the office from August 8 until August 18th. If you have any pastoral emergency or need, please contact Fr. Julian. Any emails or calls to Fr. Jason will be returned the week of August 18th.



Talk To Us...

703-665-9730 - Parish Cell

Fr. Jason Lody, FCM jlody@mysaintanthonys.org

Fr. Julian Garcia jgarcia@mysaintanthonys.org

Facebook & Instagram @MySaintAnthonys